
IPC's yearbook picture will be taken TODAY at 12:00 noon. Please report to Dr. James Grace's 
office in Frost 42. 

Campus News 
N E I S C M E E T 

The following students are members of the 
varsity ski team and will be off campus 
Friday and Saturday during the NEISC meet at 
Cannon Mountain. 

Hogg, R. David 
Peseri, Alan 
Flannery, Dennis 
Zanatti, Robyn** 
Brattan 0 Nick 
Pecar, Thomas** 

Czupil, Michael 
0'Sullivan, Gregory 
Kropp, William 
Woetsel, Kurt 
Pile, Robert 
Dionislo, Thomas 
McGrath, John** 

•**Alternates D. E. Harlow, Ski Coach 

L E T T E R E X C H A N G E (VERBATIM) 

BLACK OR WHITE 
Dear Mr. M . Dunn 

Are people prejudice? 

Comment: We all have some aspects of prej-
udice and bias ideas. It is part of mans 
character. But some stress prejudice ideas 
to the point that confusion, and choas, social 
pressure... comes into being. It is up to 
you and I Black or White to try to break this 
barrier and bring our forces together into 
unity. If done prejudice will be a myth not 
a reality. Marvin Dunn 

R O L L E R S K A T I N G ? 
Bobby Orr, Phil Esposito and Derek Sanderson 
won't be at the Bedford Roll-A-Way on Monday, 
February 11 from 7 til 9:30 p.m., but for a 
$2.00 donation, you can check Tuffy Phelps, 
or "Doc" Commenator into the boards. Help 
support the NHC Baseball Team. 

BY0B 
Kappa Delta Phi will sponsor a BYoB Friday, 
February 8 in the Student Center. MISERY 
is the group that will play from 9 p.m. -

a.m. for the low admission of only $1.75. 
Plan to attend with a real good friend! 

MISERY loves company. 

Wednesday, February 6, 1974 

M T A W O R K 
H . Ramsey Peard, Vice President of Ate Manage-
ment and Service Co., Inc., is once again in 
need of employees to help with a Manchester 
Transit Authority project. Five students are 
required to work from 1 - 5 p.m. on Thursday, 
February 7 putting handbills on vehicles in 
downtown Manchester. Please see Mrs. Cynthia 
Levine in the Student Activities office If you 
would like to assist and earn $2.00 an hour. 

S N E A 
Yearbook pictures will be taken on Wednesday, 
February 6 in F62. All Education majors are 
welcome. 

T R A P & S K E E T 
All members of the NHC Trap and Skeet team 
will meet at 12:30 today. Please plan to 
attend this Important meeting in F58. 

F S A 
Stevens Studio will be here today to take 
pictures for the yearbook. Please report to 
the library by 12:30. 

E N J O Y Y O U R S E L F 
New Hampshire College's penmen basketball stars 
will take on the Unity College live five at 
8 p.m. Friday night, following a 6 p.m. frosh 
game. An extra added attraction will be a 
half-time comedy game played by members of the 
Downtown Manchester Association and other 
celebrities from this area. This game will be 
played for the benefit of the Easter Seal 
campaign, whose 1974 Chairman is Lou D'Allesan-
dro, NHC's Director of Athletics. Enjoy help-
ing a good cause while you enjoy the games on 
Friday, February 8. 

3 U S . E D . S T U D E N T S 
A meeting of all buslnees education students 
who are planning to atudent teach in the fall 
will be held in F61 at 12 noon on Friday, Feb. 
8. Attendance at this meeting is mandatory. 

Mrs. Joanne C. Tilton 



S M O K I N G OR NO S M O K I N G 
Cigarette Sackings Reaction of Non-Smokers 
Because many smokers smoke in theaters, 
office restaurants, on planes and trains -
often without regard for "No Smoking" signs -
many airlines and railroads are now reserving 
more space for non-smoking travelers. (Penn 
Central reports empty seats in smoking cars 
and standees in no-smoking cars during com-
muter rush hours.) Smoking is prohibited in 
both houses of Congress, in the Supreme Court 
and most federal courts, federal museums and 
libraries. Some states have started enforcing 
old fire-prevention laws forbidding smoking in 
theaters, courtrooms, buses, libraries and 
hospitals. Two states, Utah add Arizona, have 
already taken action to ban smoking in public 
places. In fact, soma restaurants in Arizona 
have set up non-smoking sections; they have 
had positive feedback on this action. Numerous 
privately owned enterprises and non-governmental 
agencies are now posting no-smoking signs. 

Non-smokers can effect the status quo in res-
taurants, planes, sporting arenas and such, by 
demanding a non-smoking area as well as de-
manding enforcement of rules in theaters, etc., 
where the rules are being neglected. For ex-
ample, one jurist, when told that the no-smok-
ing rule would be relaxed because of the late-
ness of the lawyers, stood up and objected. 
Stating that she was there because the law re-
quired her to be and she didn't want to be made 
miserable in the process, she got a big hand 
from her fellow Jurists. No one lit up. 

Perhaps one delegate to the United Nations 
World Health Organization has stated the posi-
tion of non-smokers best fey saying! "Smoking 
should be confined to consenting adults in 
private." Brian D. Gorden 

Chairman„ Sacking Committee 

ACTIVITIES 
Wednesday, February 6 

12:00 noon MIS 20 Tutoring - Keypunch Room 
12:00 noon Coat Accounting Tutoring - F59 
12i00 noon Adv. Accounting Tutoring - F59 
12:00 noon Inter. Accounting Tutoring - F59 
12:30 p.m. Trap & Skeet Team - F58 
12:30 p.m. FSA - Yearbook Pictures - Library 

1:00 p.m. Hath Tutoring - Lounge 
8:00 p.m. Film "Butch Cassidy & Sundance 

Kid" "Pigskin Capers" - Little 
Theater 

r> AiMCELLAT I ONS 
The following stations announce cancella-
tions of classes at NHC. 
WBZ WHDH W0TW 
WFEA WKBR WRKO 
WGIR WKXL FM 

BASKETS OF CHEER 
Phi Delta Psi is raffling off two baskets 
of cheer. Tickets will be good for both 
drawings (Feb. 15 and Feb. 22). The tickets 
are 25< a piece or 7 for a $1.00. Purchase 
your ticket today from a Brother of Phi 
Delta Psi. 

LIQUID EMBROIDERY 
Liquid Embroidery was not held last night 
but will be held tonight in Chocorua, Suite 
3. Anyone Interested, is welcome to attend. 

RIDE NEEDED 
Please see "Rusty" in Whittier, Apartment 19, 
or call 7-4780 If you can offer him a ride 
to Boston on Friday, February 8 after 5 p.m. 
He would appreciate hearing from YOU. 

MODELS WANTED 
Pandora needs several professional type 
models for a sales presentation which will 
take place at the China Dragon on Tuesday 
March 5 at 5 p.m. If you are at least 5' 
tall, wear a Junior size 7 and are interested 
in taking part in this presentation (for 
Which you will be paid), please be in the 
Student Lounge on Friday, February 15 at 
12 noon. 

Pandora's fashion coordinator, Miss Elyse 
Feldman, will conduct interviews. If you 
have any questions in the meantime, please 
call Charlene Newton at Pandora, 668-4800, 
Ext. 281. 

YEARBOOK MEETING 
There will be a yearbook meeting at 5:30 
today in the Yearbook Office. All groups 
that signed up for a yearbook picture today 
are reminded to meet at the appropriate 
time. 

LOST & FOUND 
A number of books have been turned in to the 
Security Office, F73, containing no names. 
Keys and glasses have also been turned in. 
If you have lost any of the mentioned items, 
please claim them at the Security Offices 
soon as possible. 


